
05/04/2021 

MR Eoin GEaney 
14 Cherana CRST 
FORESTVILLE NSW 2087 
becandeoin@gmail.com 

RE: DA2021/0026 - 2 Cullen Street FORESTVILLE NSW 2087

To the Assessing Officer.

As a resident of Cherana Crescent, we have concerns about the proposed size and height of 
the new house planned for 2 Cullen Street.

Based on our understanding of the drawings submitted the proposed building would appear to 
have three levels, which is higher than the surrounding properties and will be clearly visible 
from the southern elevation.

We welcome the development, however, we also would like to ensure its in keeping with the 
area. 

Regards

Eoin Geaney

Sent: 5/04/2021 1:54:28 PM
Subject: Online Submission


